
Dear Friends,

Keep pressing on! Ephesians 3:16 says, that “from his glorious, unlimited resources he will empower 
you with inner strength through his Spirit.” This is my prayer for those of you that may be feeling 
overwhelmed and limited. God is the ultimate provider and will give us the strength we need.

We want to hear what the Lord is doing in your lives this semester, send your stories to 
Praver@northwestu.edu or use our text line 206-486-4656. These stories can serve as a huge 
encouragement to our community!!

Next Week in Chapel

Monday: Dr. Castleberry will be taking us through Romans 5:1-11
Wednesday: We will be hearing from Dr. Carl Christensen as well as some stories from some of the 
junior and senior year Nursing students.

Friday: Student Development will be bringing us the second NU Focus of the semester keeping along 
with our citizenship theme.

Pursuit | Monday Nights | 9PM
This Monday night we have NU Worship leading an all worship night, I am convinced that there is no 
better way to start out our week but by worship and prayer.

2013 Summer Missions
We replaced Tunisia with Uganda, and still have openings on all of the other trips. To see an overview 
of the locations for 2013, check out http://eaqle.northwestu.edu/departments/campus- 
ministries/missionstrips/. There you can find information about the trips, the leaders, and the 
application to join. Applications are due November 16 and can be turned in to Jennifer Jensen in the 
Campus Ministries office.

World Vision Kit Build | November 14

November 14 in both Chapels we will have the opportunity to partner with World Vision in creating kits 
that will be taken around the globe to aid in HIV/AIDS relief. This is a huge project, and we are still 
raising funds to complete the project! Any donations that you have can be dropped off to either the 
NUSG office or Campus Ministries office.

Offering
Last week our offering went towards our World Vision kit build and we raised $781.00. Our giving total 
for the semester is now $6354.00!! We have set a new giving goal for the semester of $10,000.00 and 
we are just $3646 away from surpassing that goal!!

Prayer and Scripture Focus
Attached are the prayer requests and praise reports submitted last week - if you have prayer requests 
and praise reports, please send them to our prayer team at Praver@northwestu.edu or by texting 206- 
486-4656.

Next week's scripture focus is 1 Corinthians 13:13
“And now these three remain: faith, hope and love. But the greatest of these is love.”

Also, take a look at the blog post attached! Our Worship Director, Christian Dawson, took the time to 
research the meaning of one of the songs that we sing in chapel and has come up with some 
thoughtful insights from the counsel of professors and staff on-campus. Check it out!!

Have a great and refreshing weekend! Happy Friday!!

Pastor Phil
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